Revitalization Committee Meeting
March 19, 2019

Meeting Minutes

I. [bookmark: _GoBack] Members Present:  Brian Rencher, Adriana Mendez, Mike McGhee, Alex Porter, Pat Anderson, Kayla McCarson, Sidnie Grimes
II. Food Truck Dates & Conflicts - Discussion started with the current situation of the Food Truck event.  Since there has been difficulty gathering interest and commitments we needed to decide how to modify the event.  There was discussion on possibly just using three Thursdays of April and one into May to just use the trucks we had commitment from at that point.  After mention of outside events that are happening on the same days that were being considered, the conversation shifted.
Since the Stan Popeck BBQ is on April 18th, that date needed to be removed because of not wanting any type of food competition to distract from that event.  At this point it was mentioned about how, much like the Photos with the Grinch, and it seems to be good for the Revitalization Committee to team-up with already existing events.  The Career Fair on April 25th and GEAR UP Grad's Volleyball Tournament occurring on April 26th was mentioned.  Conversation diverted to possibly having a food truck available during the Career Fair since there will already be a captured audience on campus that day.  A side conversation was brought up that led to a proposal for SkillsUSA to partner with the GEAR UP Grads to have a double fundraiser with SkillsUSA putting on a BBQ during the event. 
III. Career Fair - it was discussed about what advertisement has already been created and the advertisement timeline. Kayla McCarson took the lead on that task. Tony Cortez was called by Pat Anderson to see if he would be willing to change days and set up his Taco Truck on campus that day; he agreed. As further work was completed on setting up this event (such as the flyer) the committee would be continually updated. 
IV. Recognition Luncheon - A side conversation was had about providing an event for graduates such as a Recognition Luncheon. Good dates to have this type of event were discussed. Points about many functions already occurring during the time of graduation and the need for departmental assistance were also touched on. After talking about the time that it would take to set up an event like this it was decided that it would be a project to consider next year.

